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No Serious Injuries in Pickup-Train Wreck 
(KLZA)-- No  serious injuries were reported following a wreck just east of Auburn, Nebraska Friday
morning when a half-ton pickup truck ran into a Union Pacific locomotive on U.S. Highway 136.

U.S. Highway 136 was shut down shortly after 8 a-m when the wreck occurred. The highway
remained shut down for several hours while the wreck was cleared and the investigation was done by
the Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office. 

There were two occupants in the pickup.  One person was transported by Auburn Rescue to the
Nemaha County Hospital.
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